台南市立後甲國中	113 學年度	第一學期 二年紀	及 第一次英語科	定期考試卷	家長簽章	
	二年 班	座號:	姓名:		命題老師	陳歆甯師
※請在答案卷上作答,否則不	予計分。					
第一部分、聽力測驗:聽力測	驗共分三部分	,每部分有五題。	每題連續念兩遍	,念完之後不再	重複。共 25 分	-
A. 辨識句意: 聽 CD, 若符合	圖意內容的寫"	T",不符合的寫	"F": 每題 1 分,	共 5 分。		
2.	O Di	3.		4.	5.	· 59
3. 基本問答:每題均有三個選	項,請依據所騙	墨 包到的内容,選出	一個最適合的回	應: 每題 2 分,	共 10 分。	
b. (A) Yes, I did. The wedding w					did. The music wa	as great.
7. (A) You have beautiful teeth.		•	bad for your teeth.	, , ,	an take a hot show	C
3. (A) I swam at the beach befor	·e.	, ,	e Internet twice a w			
O. (A) It was a great job.		(B) Because I ne			se I didn't finish r	
0. (A) Didn't you know Mary?		(B) This is Mary	•		ou can see her nov	
C. 言談理解: 每題均有三個選		•	1 0			
1. (A) It's the man's car now.	(B) T	he woman bought	it five years ago.	(C) The woman'	s dad washed it or	ice a week before.
2. (A) He learned a lot about so	cience. (B) H	le learned to play	a sport.	(C) He learned a	bout a basketball	player's life.
3. (A) At a gift shop (商店).	(B) A	at a temple.		(C) In the hospit	al.	
4. (A) Her parents were sick.	(B) S	he had a bad head	ache.	(C) She took car	e of her sister last	weekend.
5. (A) Yesterday evening.	(B) Y	esterday afternoor	ı.	(C) Yesterday m	orning.	
	失 30 分(請依玄 e food in the ba 3) Didn't	n-doh? Mary: (C) Were	Yes, the dishes w (D) Are	en't		
2. Betty: How was your K-PO (A) had (B	P dancing cam 3) did	p? Jean: It (C) was		teacher was ver	y cute.	
3. Rosy: Who put the comic be(A) did (B	ook on my des 3) does	k? It's not mine. (C) was	Pete: I know. Je (D) put	•		
4. Linda: My throat a (A) hurt (B		to you right now (C) was hur			a rest.	n
5. Carl: Could you a c		•	s coming. Charl	lie: Sure, it's a m	nust.	
(A) give (E		(C) make	(D) sen			
6. Rita: Why is Scott in the ho (A) Because (E	ospital? Mia: B) However		that? he ha (D) So	d a high fever la	st night.	
7. James: I called you many ti (A) did you happen (E					s dead.	
B. Dolly: How does Johnny _	his friends?	Nikki: He's a	nice person and al	lways helps peor	ole in need.	
(A) catch (E	3) treat	(C) break	(D) par	t		
9. Andy: Last summer vacatio	on, I used the co	omputer a lot all o	day.			
Tina: Me too ? A	Andy: Of cours	e.				
(A) Could you visit in Taitung	3	(B) Don't y	ou help your brot	her with homew	ork	
(C) Didn't you do any housew	vork	(D) Were yo	ou have a good tir	ne		
		【背面尚	有試題】1 of 5			

(A) Speaking	(B) You have the wrong number
(C) Sorry, I'm not here	(D) I have your number
11. Eric: Hey, bro. It's cold outside. Bryan: I s (A) so (B) or	see. It snows a lot, I need my heavy coat. (C) because (D) but
12. Peter: Oh, man. I am hungry. Clark: Mayb (A) send balloons to you	be I can (B) buy cold drinks to you
(C) show you them	(D) bring you some bread
13. Nancy: Oscar off the bike and hurt	his leg. Erica: Poor guy.
(A) falls (B) fell	(C) was falling (D) fall
14. Mina the comic books on Saturday	afternoons, but Chris
(A) read; doesn't (B) saw; didn't	(C) sees; don't (D) reads; doesn't
15. Helen can speak Chinese, but she can't read	d in Chinese.
(A) or write (B) and write	(C) but write (D) then write
means, some people throw away old toys, and Ivy My little brother always wants new toys, loves that toy because it's special. So, why no Stella Last summer, I got a box of toys from Iv	ow that on average, a child loses interest in a toy in just thirty-six days? This I(16) What can we do? Let's learn about some ideas from Ivy and Stella. but he often plays with them for only three days. Last weekend,(17) He at make toys ourselves? vy. My favorite toy was the teddy bear, Softy. One time,(18) I put an old he ear and one black ear, but he is still soft and warm. For me,(19) is a good
Doing small things can make big change	s. Let's join Ivy and Stella and (20).
(A) we used old toys to make a new toy car (D) think about more ways to help the Earth	(B) saying hello to friends (C) giving toys a second life (E) he lost an ear (F) that makes a lot of trash
on average 平均 interest 興趣	throw away 丟棄 ourselves 我們自己 sock 襪子 think 想 more 更多的 (取自課本)
2. 請依上下文意,填入一個最適當答案	
This summer vacation, Ann joined a h	istory camp in Anping(安平), an old town in Tainan. The camp <u>(21)</u> two

This summer vacation, Ann joined a history camp in Anping(安平), an old town in Tainan. The camp <u>(21)</u> two weeks. It started on July first and ended on July fourteenth. From Monday to Friday, she learned about the history of the town and visited the historic sites there. <u>(22)</u>, Ann and her friends spent time at those sites on the weekends and <u>(23)</u> stories about the old town <u>(23)</u> the visitors there. The camp was really interesting to Ann.

Two young men started the camp last year. (24) it, many people knew a lot about their hometown Anping. The idea was meaningful to Ann. She wants to start a camp like that in her hometown. She loves her hometown and wants more people to know about it.

historic site 古蹟 spend 花費 meaningful 有意義的

(取自習作)

- 21. (A) rested for (B) lasted for (C) looked for (D) waited for 22. (A) No wonder (B) Maybe (C) What's more (D) However (B) said; with 23. (A) shared; with (C) sang; for (D) spoke; to 24. (A) Like (B) As for (C) With (D) Through
- C、閱讀測驗(請根據文章內容,選出一個最適當的答案) 每題1分,共5分。。

1. (請依上下文意,填入一個最適當答案)

It was about eight o'clock on Saturday night. Jack was at home with his little brother, Steven. Steven was hungry and kept crying. But Jack couldn't cook and their father was not home because he was working late in the office. So Jack decided to take Steven out for some food.

They came back home thirty minutes later. Jack was surprised to find that their dad was talking to the police and a woman outside their house. He didn't know the woman. She looked scared and stood behind the police. Jack's father was very angry and kept shouting, "I didn't do anything wrong! I forgot my keys and was just trying to get into MY OWN HOUSE!" But the police didn't believe him. Jack ran to them and explained everything.

The police told Jack that the woman called 110 because she saw Jack's father trying to get into a house through a window.

decide 決定 surprised 驚訝的 police 警方 scared 害怕的 shouting 大叫 forgot 忘記 explain 解釋

(取自會考)

25. Why did Jack go out?

(A) To meet a woman.

(B) To ask the police for help.

(C) To buy food.

(D) To take a bus.

26. Why did Jack's father try to get into the house through the window?

(A) The woman was a bad person.

(B) He forgot his key.

(C) The police tried to catch him.

(D) That was the woman's house.

27. Whose phone number is 110?

(A) Jack's father's.

(B) The woman's.

(C) Jack's.

(D) The police'.

2.

Do you know Arthur Fry? He may not be a famous person, but his great invention of Post-it Notes is one of the most popular office products in the world. In fact, they are <u>ubiquitous</u>. People can find them on the computers, on the phones, in the books, or notebooks either at home or in the office. Many people use them and love them.

How did Arthur Fry come up with the idea of Post-it Notes? One day, when he was singing in a church choir, the small pieces of paper in his song book kept falling out. At that time, he needed a reusable bookmark and it didn't fall out his song book.

Arthur Fry put his idea into action. He spent a long time and lots of effort making the new product. At first, many people thought it was just a crazy idea, but it worked. People loved it and were willing to buy it.

The idea of Post-it Notes didn't make Arthur Fry rich, but it made him happy. He was proud of it.

invention 發明 Post-it Notes 便利貼 office 辦公室 product 產品 come up with 想到 choir 唱詩班 reusable 重複使用的 bookmark 書籤 action 行動 effort 努力 willing 願意的

(取自翰林閱讀)

28. What does <u>ubiquitous</u> mean in the first paragraph?

(A) Not common.

(B) Not easy.

(C) Only some people use Post-it Notes.

(D) People use Post-it Notes everywhere.

【背面尚有試題】3 of 5

(C) He invented Post-it Notes.	(D) He was proud of his invention.
D、字彙測驗:共8分(限用本次段考範圍單字作答 (a).中翻英:每題1分,共3分。	,全對才給分)
1.問題 2. 健康	3. 國家
(b).文意字彙:每題1分,共5分。	
1. Irene: Please take the <u>m</u> e with warm water. I	t helps your headache. Ben: All right.
2. A lot of noise from the cars on the street is a s	s problem in Taiwan.
3. Alison: The view from the top of Yangmingshan is	so w 1. I love to be here. Sammy: You bet.
4. Moon <u>F</u> 1 is a great holiday for family to get t	ogether.
5. Tai Tzu Ying(戴資穎) is a great player. She has m	ıch <u>e</u> in playing badminton.
E、填空:從下列選項中,填入一個最適當答案(每字	:限填一次): 每題 1 分, 共 3 分。
1. Stella is a sports girl. She likes to jump li	ke a monkey.
2. Tina cried out for help a big mouse in the	kitchen.
3. William's science grade is the same Allen	's.
because around as in with b	ecause of
F、翻譯填空(每格限填一字,全對才給分): 每題 1	分,共11分。
1. 這台卡拉 OK 機吸引了我的目光。 我真的喜爱	唱歌。
The karaoke m (1) c (2) my eye. I really lov	e to sing songs.
2. 當 Rita 害怕的時候,媽媽會握她的手,而 Rita;	就感到安全。
When Rita is $\underline{a(3)}$, her mom $\underline{h(4)}$ her hand	and Rita f(5) safe.
3. Violet 的酷方法真地和我的不同。	
Violet's <u>c (6)</u> ways are really <u>d (7)</u> from <u>m</u>	(8)
4. 天氣變冷的時候, 大家都必須穿上衣服。	
Everyone has to $\underline{p(9)}$ $\underline{o(10)}$ $\underline{c(11)}$ when	en it's cold.

29. Which is **NOT** true about Arthur Fry?

(A) He made lots of money with his invention.

【試題結束】4 of 5

(B) He was a man of action.

Yangmingshan

陽明山

台南市立後甲國中 113 學年度第一學期二年級第一次英語科定期考答案卷

※請將答案寫於答案卷上,否則不予計分。 二年 _____ 班 ___號 ____

一、聽	力測驗 共	25 分								
A. 辨識	句意: 每題	1分,共	5分。		_					
1.	2.	3.	4.	5.						
B. 基本	問答:每	題 2 分,	共 10 分	子。	-					
6.	7.	8.	9.	10.						
C. 言談	理解: 每是	夏 2 分,共	失 10 分。							
11.	12.	13.	14.	15.						
二、綜	合測驗 共	共75分								
A、語法	選擇: 每	題 2 分	,共 30 ;	分。						
1.	2.	3.	4.	5.	6.	7.	8.		9.	10.
11.	12.	13.	14.	15.						
B、題組: 每題 2 分,共 18 分。										
16.	17.	18.	19.	20.	21.	22.		23.	24	ı.
C、閱讀	C、閱讀測驗: 每題 1 分,共 5 分。									
25.	26.	27.	28.	29.						
D、字彙測驗: 共 8 分(限用本次段考範圍單字作答,全對才給分)										
1	羽英: 每是				丁 小 合 ′	王到刀。	80 7J)	,		
1.(q)	1 7. 4.	2.	K J N	3.						
(b). 文章	5字彙: 每	題1分	,共 5 名	分。						
1.	2.		3.	4.		5.				
E、填空	:從下列邊	選項中 ,均	真入一個[最適當答	案(每字月	J填一次):每	題 1	分,共	ķ3分
		_		_						
1.		2.		3.						
F、翻譯	填空(每样	各限填一等	字,全對;	才給分):	每格 1	分,共	11 欠	•		n
1.	2.		3.	4.		5.		6).	
7.	8.		9.	10).	11.				
	l l							-		

台南市立後甲國中 113 學年度第一學期二年級第一次英語科定期考答案卷

一、聽力測驗 共25分

A. 辨識句意: 每題1分, 共5分。

1. F 2. T 3. T 4. T 5. F

B. 基本問答: 每題 2 分, 共 10 分。

6. A 7. B 8. C 9. C 10. B

C. 言談理解: 每題 2 分, 共 10 分。

11. C 12. B 13. A 14. C 15. A

二、綜合測驗 共75分

A、語法選擇: 每題 2 分, 共 30 分。

 1. B
 2. C
 3. A
 4. D
 5. C
 6. A
 7. D
 8. B
 9. C
 10. B

 11. A
 12. D
 13. B
 14. D
 15. A

B、題組: 每題 2 分,共 18 分。

16. F 17. A 18. E 19. C 20. D 21. B 22. C 23. A 24.D

C、閱讀測驗: 每題 1 分,共 5 分。

25. C 26. B 27. D 28. D 29. A

D、字彙測驗: 共 8 分(限用本次段考範圍單字作答,全對才給分)

(a), 中翻英: 每題 1 分, 共 3 分。

1.question(s) 2. health 3. country

(b). 文意字彙: 每題 1 分, 共 5 分。

1. medicine 2. serious | 3. wonderful | 4. Festival | 5. experience

E、填空:從下列選項中,填入一個最適當答案(每字限填一次): 每題 1 分,共 3 分。

1. around 2. because of 3. as

F、翻譯填空(每格限填一字,全對才給分): 每格 1 分,共 11 分。

1. machine	2. catches/	3. afraid	4. holds	5. feels	6. cool
	caught				
7.different	8. mine	9.put	10. on	11.clothes	

台南市立後甲國中 113 學年度第一學期二年級第一次英語科定期考 聽力答案

聽力測驗共分三部分,每部份有五題。每題連續念兩遍,念完之後不再重複。

- 一、辨識句意:聽 CD,符合圖意內容的寫 "T",不符合的寫 "F" (每題1分,共5分。)
- 1. My parents visited a temple in Lukang last Wednesday.
- 2. The girl didn't study last night. She wrote e-mails.
- 3. David felt afraid and ran away.
- 4. My uncle didn't eat his breakfast, but he had some ice cream.
- 5. My cousin called me and talked with me for a long time.
- 二、基本問答:每題均有三個選項,請依據所聽到的內容,選出一個最適合的回應。(每題 2 分,共 10 分。)
- 6. Did you go to Bella's wedding last weekend?
- 7. Oh, no. I have a toothache.
- 8. How often did you go to the beach before?
- 9. It's 11 p.m. now. Why are you still at work?
- 10. May I speak to Mary?
- 三、言談理解:每題均有三個選項,請依據所聽到的對話與問題,選出一個最適當的答案。(每題 2 分, 共 10 分。)
- 11. M: Wow! Your new car is cool.
 - W: Thanks. But in fact, it's not new. My dad bought it five years ago.
 - M: The car is still in good shape. It's very clean. How often did you wash it?
 - W: My dad washed it every week until he gave it to me.
 - Q: What can we say about the car?
- 12. B: The camp was wonderful.
 - W: What did you do there?
 - B: The players taught us to play basketball. They also practiced basketball with us.
 - W: Did you learn a lot from the players?
 - B: Yes. It was a great experience.
 - Q: What did the boy learn from the camp?
- 13. M: Good morning. What can I do for you?
 - W: I need some balloons for my son's birthday party.
 - M: No problem. We have many different balloons. We can use them to make bears, cakes, or even guitars. What does your son like?
 - W: What about a car? Can you make that?
 - Q: Where are the man and the woman?
- 14. B: How was your weekend?
 - G: It was terrible. My sister was sick, and my parents were away for work. I took care of my sister all night.
 - B: I feel sorry for you. How's your sister now?
 - G: She's OK. My parents are taking care of her now.
 - Q: What happened to the girl?
- 15. M: I called you yesterday, but you weren't home. Where were you?
 - W: I was at Mandy's Kitchen.
 - M: Oh, did you have dinner there?
 - W: No, I worked there. I work there every evening.
 - O: When did the man call the woman?